
RE: Senate Select Committee on Electricity Prices - Additional questions on notice 
 
 
Please find below Peter’s answers in regards to your questions: 
 
Do you believe the AEMC's draft proposal for a three-tiered tariff system would adequately 
protect vulnerable and low-income consumers? 
 
YES 
 
Do you support the AEMC's draft proposal for a three-tiered tariff system? 
 
YES 
 
Are there any ways in which the AEMC's three-tiered tariff system could be improved to 
offer better protections to vulnerable and low-income consumers? 
 
NOT APPARENT 
 
Peter Tighe 
 

 
 




